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      Keep up to date with us at churchcc.co.uk    or  

MEMBERSHIP SUBSCRIPTIONS FOR 2010  

NOW DUE - PLEASE SEE YOUR TEAM MANAGER 
 

If you have not paid your membership subs then please arrange to do so ASAP.   

Please see your Team Manager if you require further details/info. 

  Thank you! 

Junior Player Membership for 2010 = £30 

 
Don’t forget the new  Junior Family Membership  which allows parents/guardians of playing juniors 

to become social members of the Club for an additional fee of £10 per adult.  

• Benefits of social membership:- 

o Free hire of the club house for private functions 

o Free entry to 2 Lancashire League home games 

o Receive updates and invitations to social events at the Club throughout the year 

Quiz Night 

Friday 28th May  
Bar Opens 7.30pm 
Quiz Starts 9.00pm 

        Are you….. 

             a general knowledge genius? 

                  a seasoned quizzer? 

                       a quiz newcomer? 

                           a know it all? 
 

Max of 6 players per team 

£2 a player 

Includes potato pie supper 

Winning Team Prize  

Spot prizes throughout the evening 

NEW – ‘Open The Box’ 

Whatever your age, ability or 

knowledge you are sure to 

have a laughter filled, fun 

and fabulous night out at our 

Club Quiz! 
 
 

Junior Players/Teams welcome to join in. 

For further details or to confirm your team entry, please see 
Graham Gaskill or your Team Manager. 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

“Coaches Player of The Month” 
Nominations are put forward by all coaches 

who have run junior training sessions  

and, are based on …… 

RREESSPPEECCTT  

    EEFFFFOORRTT  

        AATTTTAAIINNMMEENNTT  ooff  tthhee  iinnddiivviidduuaall  

          CCOOMMMMIITTMMEENNTT  

              TTEEAAMM  WWOORRKK 

 

The April Award goes to…….. 

JACK GASKILL 

 

Well Done! 

Your prize to collect is a  

“Free Tearoom Tea” at a senior First Team 

home game. 

 

You will now go forward for the overall 

“Coaches Player of the Year” award which is 

presented at the Club Presentation Evening 

in October.  This award is supported by 

Hyndburn Cricket Supplies who are 
donating vouchers to the winner! 

CONGRATULATIONS  

TO JACK GASKILL 
On his first senior game 50!! 

-V- Accrington 3rd XI 

Scored 54 

Bowling figures 3-28  
including a double wicket maiden! 

Who will be the next to follow in his 

footsteps this season?? 

..NEWS.....NEWS…..NEWS…..NEWS... 
 

Coaches Qualify Together!!  
 

Congratulations to Graham Gaskill, 
Naomi Aspin and Ammer Mirza  who all 
passed their ECBCA Level 2 coaching 

qualification on 25th April 2010 with flying 
colours! 

 

 
 
..NEWS.....NEWS…..NEWS…..NEWS... 

 

DIARY DATEDIARY DATEDIARY DATEDIARY DATE    

Saturday 18Saturday 18Saturday 18Saturday 18thththth September 2010 September 2010 September 2010 September 2010    
“Run Along the Canal”“Run Along the Canal”“Run Along the Canal”“Run Along the Canal” 

FundraiserFundraiserFundraiserFundraiser    
More details to follow…More details to follow…More details to follow…More details to follow…….….….…. 

 



JUNIOR MATCH REPORT 
By Graham Gaskill 

 
Well here we are again at the start of a new season, 
there has been a lot of work being done off the pitch 
in the winter, we have 3 newly qualified level 1 
coaches Danny Dyson, Levi Wolfenden & Patrick 
McDonough, we wish them all the best in their 
coaching careers. Also we have 3 level 2 coaches 
who took their final assessments on the opening day 
of the season and all passed with flying colours, 
they are first team player Ammer Mirza, Naomi 
Aspin and yours truly! All very positive for the 
future development of our junior cricketers. 

 
The junior indoor nets were all very well attended at 
Accrington Academy, starting in February and all 
through March, the first outside net was cancelled 
due to the very cold weather and ground conditions, 
however the last 3 Thursday evenings have again 
been well attended with all our juniors enjoying 
some early season sunshine, long may it continue!! 

 
Our under 11s played the first game on the W.E.C.G  
on Monday 19th against Rishton in the cup, for the 
majority of our players it was their first game. We 
were eventually  beaten by a far more experienced 
Rishton side, not before we took a few wickets and 
knocked a few runs off with the bat, Coach Naomi 
Aspin was very proud of her players at the end of 
the game. The next game for our under 11s was 
Monday 26th April where we took on Darwen here 
at home in the league, a much improved 
performance on our previous game. 

 
On the same evening our under 17s led by coach 
Danny Dyson played at Burnley in the league game, 
for which I was the scorer, after losing the toss and 
being asked to bowl first, the Burnley Batsmen put 
on an impressive 118 to our vastly inexperienced 
side, a total too far for our young squad to reach.  

 
Our under 13s &15s play Friday 30th, our 15s take 
on Salesbury at home, whilst the under 13s play at 
Burnley, I will keep you updated of the results in 
the next report.  

 
See you all next time, 

                                          Graham 
 
 
 

 

Junior Fixtures 

MAY 
 

U11s 

Monday 10th May v Salesbury (away) 

Friday 21st May v Rawtenstall (away) 

Monday 14th May v Rishton (home) 

 

U13s 

Friday 28th May v Ramsbottom (home – 

before the Quiz Night!) 

 

U15s 

Wednesday 5th May v Todmorden (home) 

Wednesday 12th May v Colne (home) 

 

U17s 

Monday 10th May v Bacup (home) 

For all your cricket clothing, equipment 

and accessories visit  

HYNDBURN CRICKET SUPPLIES 

Shop online at 

www.hyndburncricketsupplies.com 

 or visit them at 

105 Blackburn Road 

Accrington 

BB5 1JJ 

Tel:  01254 879067 

To prevent last minute issues with team 

selection during the summer, please can you 

let your Team Manager have details of any 

holidays you have planned or dates you are 

not available to play as soon as possible.  

Thank You! 


